
Upcoming Events

Sunday, September 10th 
Members Meeting

 at 12:00 pm

Board of Directors Meeting
at 1:00 pm

Tuesday, October 10th
Board of Directors Meeting

at 6:00 pm
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Thank you for an incredible summer of camp!

Another year of camp at Shady Oaks is in the books! We are so
thankful for all of the memories we've made so far this summer.
We've had SO much fun!

Let's give a huge shout out to our incredible staff, volunteers, and
donors for their dedication to Shady Oaks! Thank you so much to
everyone who has donated time or resources this summer to create
a magical experience for our campers. See you next year!

We’d like to extend a special to Rhodesia and everyone at Old Plank
Trail Bank in Homer Glen for hosting our staff going away party! It
was a blast! 
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banquet
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more banquet!
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banquet awards
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christmas
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More camp fun!



A huge thank you to Marylou, Ron and
the whole team that put together the
Mike Rusco charity golf outing
fundraiser for camp. Over $11,000 was
raised! We were so honored to be
chosen as the recipient of this
fundraiser and know Mike would be so
proud of what you accomplished.  
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Mi k e  R u s c o  
C h a r i t y  G o l f  O u t i n g

Thank you to everyone for treating our hard working staff to a fun filled day at Six Flags Great
America! Core memories were made today as through out the summer at Shady Oaks. Here is to
the summer of 2023 and we look forward to seeing you all 2024!

S i x  F l a g s
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Thank you to Crosstown
Exotics for coming out and
bringing some cool critters
for us to see! :) 

Crosstown
Exotics

Thank you to Ethel Rodriguez for bringing our furry
ferret friends out throughout the summer to visit. They

always brought smiles to the campers faces. 

Ferret Friends
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The biggest thank you to Victoria Boateng for coming out to teach African drumming to our campers!

African Drumming

Thanks to Joey's Red Hots for once again donating a food truck for our campers!! We got to enjoy a 
delicious hot dogs and chips for lunch! What a truly amazing company to show us support!

Joey’s Red Hots
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Kiwanis Club of Orland Park

THANK YOU TO OUR DONORS!

Thank you to Koning Family for brininging out Sage and Hildy the New Foundland Puppies for us to cuddle with. :) 

New Foundland Puppies

Pizza Strike


